Rock Ridge High School
43460 Loudoun Reserve Drive
Ashburn, Virginia 20148
703.996.2100

Dear Applicant,

Congratulations! You have been selected for membership in the Rock Ridge chapter of the
National Honor Society.

A formal induction ceremony will be held at Rock Ridge High School, in the auditorium, on
Menday November 13 at 7:00 PM. Please note that accepted candidates should arrive to the
auditorium by 6:00 PM. Formal attire is expected. Gentleman, please wear dress pants, a dress shirt and a
tie. Ladies, please wear an appropriate dress or skirt, or an appropriate blouse and pants with dress shoes.
Due to limited space, this event will be open to new members and their immediate family only.
Additicnally, any inductee planning to attend the induction ceremony must also attend a practice
induction ceremony on Friday November 16® during Rock Block in the auditorium.

Please confirm your attendance to both events—the induction ceremony and the practice
cereﬁony—onlme via Google Form located on the National Honcr Society page of the Rock Ridge
website (https://www.leps.org/Domain/17236). This is the same webpage where you downloaded and
completed the applicatio;l. Please respond to this Google form whether you will be attending the
induction ceremony or not. Please respond to the Google Form on the NHS page of the Rock Ridge
website by Friday Nove:ﬁber 31,

If you have any questions or concerns about the induction ceremony, please contact faculty
advisers Melissa Pruitt (melissa.pruitt@]lcps.org) or Sean Heron (sean.heron@leps.org).

We look forward to seeing you at the induction—and congrqtulations once again on this

prestigious honor!

Sincerely,

mmw

Melissa Pruitt & Sean Heron,
Advisers, National Honor Society




